
LEGAL NOTICE 
TOWN OF HEBRON 

BOARD OF FINANCE 
PUBLIC HEARING (VIRTUAL) 

 
The Hebron Board of Finance will conduct a Public Hearing on their 
recommended budget on Tuesday, May 5, 2020, at 7:00 p.m.  Due to the 
COVID-19 Pandemic this Public Hearing will be conducted virtually and can be 
accessed using the following instructions: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Information regarding the Board of Finance’s Proposed Budget will be available 
at https://hebronct.com/budget-information/.   There is a link directly to the 
meeting through this notice posted on the Town of Hebron website. 
 
Persons with concerns about their ability to participate in the meeting via 
computer or telephone are advised to contact the Town Manager's Office at        
(860) 228-5971 or dlanza@hebronct.com. 
 
Residents are encouraged to join this Public Hearing and express their opinions.  
Comments regarding the proposed budget can also be emailed to 
hebronbudget@hebronct.com.  
 
 
      David Veschi, Chairman   
      Board of Finance  
  

Board of Finance Public Hearing  
Tuesday, May 5, 2020 7:00 PM - 10:00 PM (EDT)  
 
Please join the meeting from your computer, 
tablet or smartphone.  
https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/170817397  
 
You can also dial in using your phone.  
United States: +1 (872) 240-3412  
 
Access Code: 170-817-397  
 
New to GoToMeeting? Get the app now and be 
ready when your first meeting starts: 
https://global.gotomeeting.com/install/170817397 
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